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To:  East Allegheny School District Community     

From:  Donald L. MacFann, Superintendent 

Date:  March 30, 2020 

Re: Superintendent’s Message- Schools Closed Indefinitely 

 

Dear East Allegheny School District Community: 

This afternoon Governor Tom Wolf announced that he has extended the stay-at-home order for 

all affected counties, including Allegheny, through the end of April. Additionally Gov. Wolf 

announced that all Pennsylvania schools will remain closed indefinitely.  

For the East Allegheny School District this means that for the 2019-2020 school year, we are 

first continuing forward with providing planned online instruction for our Senior students in 

order for them to graduate as planned.  Secondly, we will be sharing enrichment and review 

activities for students in all grades: Kindergarten through grade 11. We will continue to update 

our parents and District community with all plans via these robocalls, on our website 

www.eawildcats.net and our District Facebook page. 

We encourage all District community members to do your part to stay safe and keep others safe 

by following and respecting the stay-at-home order. 

Thank you,   

Jamie Griesbaum on behalf of Mr. Mac Fann, Superintendent 
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